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LABELLING CLOTHES 

A reminder to all parents that all items of 

clothing should be labelled. There are a 

lot of items of clothing going missing 

however we cannot return these to your 

child if their name is not on them.  

ORDERING MEALS 

Could parents please ensure 

that if their child is having a 

school meal that this is 

ordered through Parent Pay.  

 

Thank you 



                                                                                             

                                                                                             

                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          

COATS 

Could all children please be sent into 

school with a waterproof coat. The 

weather is getting worse and we are an 

all weather school so children will be 

going outside to play.  

TOYS FROM HOME 

A reminder that children 

should not be bringing toys 

into school from home. We 

cannot be responsible if 

these are broken or lost.  

ACRO SESSIONS 

Sophie, our amazing dance 

instructor, is starting Acro sessions 

on a Wednesday at Choppington 

Primary School. If anyone would be 

interested pop along!  

 



 

 

 

                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NORTHERN LIGHTS PLAYGROUP 

One of our parents has a wonderful 

Playgroup at Cambois Institute. This is 

free to attend. See below for more 

details:- 

 

All are welcome to the Northern Lights 

Play Group - A friendly environment for 

you and your little one to enjoy yourself 

and make friends.  

Toys, soft play area, music are always set 

up. 

 

Wednesdays, 3pm-4pm, open to 

newborns up to 5year olds  

 

Find us on insta: northernlightsplaygroup 

Or get in touch 

on: info@theinstitute.uk to find out more 

   

mailto:info@theinstitute.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

o Every Monday – Swimming Year 6 (one half) 

 

o Every Wednesday – Swimming Year 6 (one half) 

 

o Every Thursday – Swimming Years 1 & 2 (alternate weeks) 

 

o Every Thursday – Surf School Year 5 

 

o PE Days –  

o Early Years – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 3 & 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday and Friday 

 

o 21st October – School closed for half term 

 

o 31st October – School re-opens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


